



December 5, 2017

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith appointing Mr. Eric Euteneier as a member of the West Allis Beautification Committee. He replaces Mr. Bodshaug, who resigned, and will complete his term, which expires on December 31, 2018.

Mr. Euteneier has been a resident of West Allis for three years and he resides at 1036 South 75<sup>th</sup> Street. He is a high school graduate and is employed as a Client Services Professional.

Mr. Euteneier is a member of MERGE (BRG) and he previously volunteered with the Brady Street BID Association.

Your confirmation of this appointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw MYR\CMTES\EUT.BEAUT